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2024 Grant Announcement 
 

The Native Plant Society of Northeastern Ohio is accepting applications for our 2024 
Grant(s). We will consider projects that demonstrate excellence in research, conservation, or 
education that clearly support the mission and goals of the Native Plant Society of 
Northeastern Ohio (NPSNEO). 

Our Mission  

To promote the study, appreciation, and conservation of the native plants and native plant 
communities of Ohio. 

The Native Plant Society Goals 

 To promote native plant conservation through habitat protection and other means; 
 To foster public knowledge and appreciation of native plants; 
 To support proper ethics and methods of natural landscaping; 
 To encourage surveys and research on native plants and publication of findings; and 
 Cooperation with other programs and organizations concerned with the conservation of natural 

resources. 

The amount of each grant will be up to $500.00.  The number of grants available will depend 
upon funding.  The grant awardee(s) will be invited to attend the Native Plant Society’s 2024 
annual meeting to accept their award. Public announcement of the grant(s) awarded will take 
place at the Native Plant Society’s 2024 annual meeting on Saturday, November 2, 2024. 

Application and Submission Requirements 
 
Deadline for submission is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 13, 2024 

Your grant application must include the following:  

 Contact information: name, phone number, email, and postal address; 
 Project summary; and 
 Outline how grant money will be used.  

Email your application to: nativeplantsocietyneo@gmail.com with the subject line: 

“NPSNEO:  2024 Grant Application”. 

Grant applicants will be notified of the status of their application by Friday, October 11, 2024. 
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